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Dear participant,  

 
On behalf of Luis Alberto Moreno, President of the Inter-American Development Bank (IDB) and Werner Hoyer, 
President of the European Investment Bank (EIB), and the multilateral development banks (MDBs), we cordially 
invite you to the 2017 Global Infrastructure Forum on April 22nd 2017 in Washington DC.   
 
In line with the 2015 Addis Ababa Action Agenda on the implementation of the sustainable development goals 
and building on last year’s Forum, the 2017 Global Infrastructure Forum is on the theme of ‘Delivering 
Inclusive and Sustainable Infrastructure’. Its key objectives are to enhance public and private sector 
infrastructure investment, to improve alignment between established and new infrastructure initiatives among 
multilateral and national development banks and institutions, and to facilitate the implementation of sustainable 
infrastructure for developing countries.  

 
The Forum will take place at the Inter-American Development Bank headquarters in Washington DC during the 
World Bank Group-International Monetary Fund Spring Meetings.  The details of the Forum can be found in the 
attached program and background note.   

 
To attend this event, prior online registration is compulsory. An overview with relevant information on participation 
and logistics is enclosed for your convenience.  

 
We look forward to meeting you at the Forum.     

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

   
Thomas C Barrett    Pablo Pereira dos Santos    
Permanent Representative               Senior Advisor     
European Investment Bank   Inter-American Development Bank      
Washington DC   Washington DC 


